Filed: 10/14/2024 8:31:58 AM WEQC

Lydia Dambekalns

I am not sure if [ am leaving my comments in the correct spot, but just wanted you to know that
methane pollution reduction is very important to me. I see so much gas venting as I drive through
our state. Harmful and wasteful. I believe state and federal regulation is needed to reduce methane
release any way possible, by recapture or whatever. I do not believe companies or corporations will
do anything if left to their own devices. Thanks for allowing us citizens to comment. Please don't
allow a few legislators who are bought by the energy industries to derail environmental protection.
Sincerely, Lydia Dambekakns



